
 
The NAP Expo, which catalyses the launching of the national  

adaptation plan (NAP) process at the national level in LDCs, will 
take place on Sunday 9 June 2013, 10:00-18:00 hrs, in  

Beethovenhalle, Bonn, Germany, in conjunction with the  

thirty-eighth session of the Subsidiary Bodies. 

 

Using the technical guidelines for the NAP process that have been 

prepared by the LEG (available on http://unfccc.int/nap), the objectives 

of the NAP Expo are to:  

 Promote a common understanding of the NAP process by going 

through the NAP guidelines;  

 Provide an opportunity for the LDCs to communicate their plans for 

the formulation of NAPs; 

 Provide a platform for Parties, agencies and organizations to share 

information on their support to the LDCs on NAPs; 

 Offer a forum for the exchange of experience and best practices on 

planning, prioritizing and implementation of adaptation. 

 

The LEG welcomes the participation of representatives from LDCs and 
other Parties; the GEF and its agencies; adaptation practitioners;  

organizations; development agencies; regional centres and networks; as 

well as individual experts. The event is in direct response to a mandate 
by SBI 37 (FCCC/SBI/2012/33, paragraph 69). 
 

Further information is available at http://unfccc.int/7453. 
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Contacts: 

Pepetua Latasi                                                            

Chair of the LEG                                                      

napexpo@unfccc.int 

Paul V. Desanker 

UNFCCC secretariat  

pdesanker@unfccc.int 
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